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Head Teacher’s Comment – from Bryony Surtees 
We come to the end of the Autumn Term which has been challenging and rewarding in equal measures.  

Managing COVID has been the theme of the term and I am pleased to say that thanks to the dedication 

and commitment of the staff we have been able to remain fully open and the children have carried on 

learning, being with their friends and enjoying school.   I would like to say a big thank you to all of my 

staff, they are an amazing team of professionals who put the children at the heart of everything they 

do.  I would also like to thank you for your help and support this term, it is greatly appreciated.  There is 

much in the press at the moment about what may or may not happen in January but if we did end up in 

another lockdown, we are in a good position to start the remote learning as previously but I am hoping 

that doesn’t happen.  On the next page, I have listed our term dates for the Year 2022 -2023, please 

note them in your diary but we still have much to look forward to with this school year.  I have sent out 

our dates for the year but also look on our website calendar and the class pages for further updates.  I 

would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 2022, please relax, have fun and stay 

safe.  I look forward to welcoming the children back on Wednesday 5th January.  Happy Christmas! 

Latest news and information from Isle of Ely Primary School… 

Staffing Updates: 
Sadly today we have said goodbye to Mr Ricky Sinfield, Mrs Amina Hoque-Karem and Mrs Genny Snell.  

We thank them for all of their hard work and wish them well in their future endeavours. 

 

Flu Vaccinations Catch Up session: 

This will take place on Thursday 6th January and it is for the children who did not have their flu 

vaccination in November.  Please note that that the medical professionals will make one attempt to 

administer the vaccination but if a child is too distressed, they will not continue. 

 

Young people asked to share their views on what life is like in today’s East Cambridgeshire: 
The survey, run by East Cambridgeshire District Council, is seeking the opinions of local young people to 

hear of their experiences and opinions of what life is like for them in East Cambridgeshire. 

  

It also wants to understand the needs, aspirations and desires of local young people as well as any 

issues that they face, particularly as a result of COVID-19.  

  

The survey can be completed by using the following link. 

https://self.eastcambs.gov.uk//service/Young_Person_s_Services_Questionnaire  

The findings will be considered by the council and its partner organisations when striving to meet the 

needs of the district’s 22,000 young people in the future.  

 

Please complete the survey by 20th December 2021 

Love in a bag: 

We have collected almost 50 bags to help those in need this Christmas so thank you very much. 

 

 

 

 

https://self.eastcambs.gov.uk/service/Young_Person_s_Services_Questionnaire
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Term Dates 2022 – 2023 

Autumn Term 2022: 

Starts Thursday 1 September 2022 

Half term Monday 24 October 2022 to Friday 28 October 2022 

Ends Friday 16 December 2022 

Christmas holiday Saturday 17 December 2022 to Monday 2 January 2023 

 

Spring Term 2023: 

Starts Tuesday 3 January 2023 

Half term Monday 13 February 2023 to Friday 17 February 2023 

Ends Friday 31 March 2023 

Spring (Easter) holiday Saturday 1 April 2023 to Sunday 16 April 2023 

 

Summer Term 2023: 

Starts Monday 17 April 2023 

Half term Monday 29 May 2023  to Friday 2 June 2023 

Ends Friday 21 July 2023 

Summer holiday Saturday 22 July 2023 to Thursday 31 August 2023 

PD Days (School closed to children): 

Thursday 1st September 2022 

Friday 2nd September 2022 

Monday 31st October 2022 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Friday 26th May 2023 
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School Term Dates 2021/2022 

Autumn term 

Starts Wednesday 1st September 2021  

Half term Monday 25th October - Friday 29th October 2021 

Ends Friday 17th December 2021 

Christmas holiday 
Monday 20th December 2021 to Monday 3rd 
January 2022 

 

Spring term  

Starts Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Half term Monday 14th February - Friday 18th February 

Ends Friday 1st April 2022 

Spring (Easter) holiday Monday 4th April - Monday 18th April 2022 

 

Summer Term 

Starts Tuesday 19th April 2022 

Half term Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

Ends Friday 22nd July 2022 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) Monday 2nd May 2022 & Monday 6th June  

 

PD days - The school is closed on the following days for the professional development of staff 
1st September 2021, 22nd October 2021, 4th January 2022, 19th April 2022, 27th May 2022  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 


